
Lochee Park update #dundeewestend

Residents will recall that, back in August, I was pleased to report that the
council’s environment manager for our area had advised that a new picnic
table would be provided at Lochee Park and it was soon in place – see above.

Since then, many residents have pointed out it is very well-used and could
more be provided.   

I contacted the environment manager about this and have had the following
helpful response :

“There is another picnic table to be installed near the play park, along with
a youth shelter which will be nearer to the exercise equipment.   These are
being done as part of our winter programme of works.”

Love Dundee Local!
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Businesses in Dundee are being invited to join the new ‘Love Dundee Local’
service, which helps local companies to serve local people.

The service, website and mobile app have been developed by the Dundee and
Angus  Chamber  of  Commerce,  Dundee  City  Council  and  key  private  sector
providers to support businesses across sectors.

Local businesses, including shops, pubs, restaurants, bars, and independent
drinks merchants have played a key role in their communities throughout the
pandemic by safely providing food and drink, gifts, household goods, and
other products to families, people on the shielding list and others.

These businesses are now being given the opportunity to join the ‘Love Dundee
Local’ service to offer food, drinks and other products for collection or
delivery, in a new way.

This is an excellent initiative and you can find out more here.

Financial advice and support

Money worries, debt or benefits concerns?

The following information provides useful financial advice and contact
numbers :

https://www.lovedundeelocal.co.uk/
http://www.government-world.com/financial-advice-and-support/


Weekly Road Report – West End Ward
#dundeewestend

DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL – WEEKLY ROAD REPORT

REPORT FOR WEST END WARD – WEEK COMMENCING MONDAY 23 NOVEMBER 2020

Hawkhill – lane closures for 4 weeks for street lighting column installation
works.

Lochee Road (at Rankine Street) – mini contraflow until mid-week for Scottish
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Water work.

Seafield Road (Perth Road to Roseangle) – closed Monday 23 November for 4
days for carriageway resurfacing works.

Lower Pleasance (Brewery Lane to Douglas Street) – closed from Wednesday 25
November for Scottish Water work.

Forthcoming Roadworks

Abbotsford Street (at Blackness Road) – closed from Monday 30 November for 3
days for BT work.

Blackness Road (at Abbotsford Street) – temporary traffic lights from Monday
30 November for 3 days for BT work.

Temporary Traffic Order – Lower
Pleasance

From the City Council :

THE ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 – SECTION 14(1)

THE DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL AS TRAFFIC AUTHORITY being satisfied that traffic on
the road should be prohibited by reason of Scottish Water manhole repair
works being carried out HEREBY PROHIBIT the driving of any vehicle in Lower
Pleasance (between Douglas Street and Brewery Lane), Dundee
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This notice comes into effect on Wednesday 25 November 2020 for 1 day.

Pedestrian thoroughfare will be maintained.

Alternative routes for vehicles are available via Douglas Street / Brook
Street / Brewery Lane.

For further information contact 433082.

Executive Director of City Development – Dundee City Council


